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17.03.2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Coronavirus 
 
A press conference was held by the Prime Minister, the Chief Scientific and Medical Officers yesterday, who set 
out a new approach with regards to the Coronavirus.   Please see here to watch the press conference in full. 
  
As a result, people are now being asked to stay at home for 14 days if they or a member of their household have 
either: 
 
a high temperature – 37.8OC or above 
a new continuous cough 
 

 Please do not bring your child to School with a cough or a fever of 37.8OC or above.  If the school staff 
identify a cough or fever you will be asked to take your child home and be asked to keep your child at 
home for 14 days. 

 
 If your child develops a cough whilst at School that is new and continuous or a high temperature of 

37.8OC or more, you will be asked to collect your child immediately and your child will then be required 
to stay at home for 14 days. 

   
We hope that the measures outlined in this letter will help to reassure you that we are following official guidance 
and managing the situation professionally and appropriately.   
  
The latest information and Government guidance can be found here:  
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-action-plan 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

 
Craig Bennett 
Head Teacher 
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